Alternatives when the Faculty Library is closed

As you may be aware, the Faculty of Classics Library is open in Full Term 9am-7pm weekdays, and 9am-6pm on Saturdays. It is closed on Sundays.

Here are some alternatives, when the Library is closed.

· Borrow up to four books, and take them away.

· In the last half-hour of public opening, borrow up to two Short Loans overnight: the books are due back by 10.30am on the next working day. Short Loans are in addition to other books you may have on loan from Classics.

· Use your college library. If its stock of Classics books is limited, recommend books for the library to buy.

· Periodicals cannot be borrowed from the Classics Library. However, many are available electronically: see the University Library website at: http://www.lib.cam.ac.uk/electronicresources/
· A small but increasing number of Classics-related textbooks are available as eBooks: http://www.classics.cam.ac.uk/library/electronic_resources/electronic_books/
· Some set texts are available via Lectrix: http://lectrix.cambridge.org/texts/home.jsf
· The University Library’s reading rooms are open until 10pm on weekdays in Easter Term.

If you are using a computer outside the Cam domain, you will need to enter your Raven password to access electronic resources.

